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【Amendment】Notice concerning the Change Important Employee of  

the Asset Management Company 
 
LCP Investment Corporation (the “Investment Corporation”) has found a mistake in the “Notice 
concerning the Change Important Employee of the Asset Management Company” released on 
November 20, 2007, the Investment Corporation has made an amendment as follows:. 
(The amended parts are underlined.) 
 
[Before Amendment]   
 Change of the Important Employee (December 1, 2007) 
 
[After Amendment] 
 Change of the Important Employee (November 22, 2007) 
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